
Gipsy Hill Hotel 

Meetings and Events - Covid-19 Safe  

 

At the Gipsy Hill Hotel, we are following all the up to date Government Guidelines to 
keep the both our customers and staff safe. WE have an infrared thermometer 
available for monitoring the temperature of all delegates. 

Special Offer 

We know these times are difficult for most businesses so we are reducing all of our 
rates until 31st March 2021 by 25%..  

 

MEETING ROOMS 

All our meetings are set up with individual tables for each delegate with a bottle of 
water, and hand sanitiser.    

 

ROOM CAPACITIES 

We have re-assessed the capacities of our meeting rooms to adhere to social 
distancing  regulations and can currently take the following maximum capacities, with 
delegates seated at separate tables  

Room 2 metre distancing 1 metre + distancing 
Cedar Suite 20 36 
Willows Suite 6 12 
Garden Suite  10 20 
Lavender Suite 3 4  
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CLEANING PROCEDURES 

We fog (spray)all meeting rooms daily depending on usage) with peritab an 
environmentally friendly solution that kills 99.99999% of all viruses. 
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In addition to the above, regular cleaning of high touch surfaces, including door 
handles, bannisters, are cleaned with anti virus wipes throughout the day at regular 
intervals 

High frequently touched areas in the toilets are also cleaned regularly in line with  
usage. 

There are a number of hand sanitising stations throughout the hotel. Please sanitise 
your hands before entering the hotel  

 

FACE COVERINGS 

The government guidance on face coverings in hotels is that they must be used in all 
public areas including corridors. They can be removed when sat down eating or 
drinking. For the safety of all of our guests we request that guests abide by these 
rules. Face Masks are available at reception for £1. 

 

 

FOOD AND BEVERAGE 

Tea and Coffee will be table served by a member of staff. Biscuits are individually 
wrapped. 



Lunch will also be table served. To protect the environment and to allow us to 
provide hot food we prefer to offer plated service instead of grab bags for lunch.    

refreshments are served in our spacious Lawns restaurant with delegates sitting at 
their individual table. 

Delegates can take a walk around our gardens or take their coffee break on the 
decking just outside the restaurant. 

Individual bottles of water will be supplied to each delegate at their designated table 
in their meeting room. 

Lawns Restaurant 

 

 

PPE FOR STAFF 

All our staff will be provided with PPE tailored to their job role. All Front of house 
staff will wear a face covering.  

 

TRACK AND TRACE 

Should you start to feel unwell and think you might have coronavirus please contact 
119 as soon as possible and book a test.  A NHS testing site is located at the Park & 
Ride only a couple of minutes away. Details are provided in each room 

Please let a member of staff know if you have Covid-19 symptoms. Any guests 
displaying symptoms will be asked to kindly return home. 

The NHS Test and trace QR code is displayed at the entrance to the hotel as well as in 
our bar/lounge area. All guests are encouraged to scan on arrival and check-in 
online. 



 

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO WELCOMING YOU TO  

THE GIPSY HILL HOTEL VERY SOON 


